
  

PRESS RELEASE 

Boulogne, December 8, 2017 

 
 

 

 

 

A press release dated October 13, 2017 announced the filing of a complaint by Colas Rail in 

connection with an international project and the existence of discussions to transfer the 

construction contract in progress to a third party. These discussions were successful and the 

transfer of the contract took place without any significant economic impact for the Colas 

Group. The investigation following the complaint filed by Colas Rail is currently under way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

Ms. Delphine Lombard (tel.: +33 6 60 07 76 17) 

Mr. Rémi Colin (tel.: +33 7 60 78 25 74) 

contact-presse@colas.fr  

The Colas Group (www.colas.com) 

Colas, a subsidiary of the Bouygues Group, is a world leader in the construction and maintenance of transport 

infrastructure, aiming to meet the challenges of mobility, urban development and environmental protection.  With 

55,000 employees in more than 50 countries on five continents, the Group performs some 90,000 projects each 

year via 800 construction business units and 2,000 material production units.  

In 2016, consolidated revenue at Colas totaled 11.0 billion euros (48% outside of France). Net profit attributable 

to the Group amounted to 355 million euros.   

 


